Proofs of publication and posting of legal notice: "OF THE RECEIVING OF SEALED PROPOSALS FOR CONSTRUCTION OF A SPRAY PAD" in the Town of West Seneca.

Bids for the construction of a Spray Pad were opened and read by Town Engineer Steve Tanner in the presence of Deputy Town Clerk Molly Martin and interested parties in the Community Meeting Room on Thursday, February 11, 2021 at 2:05 P.M.

Five bids were received as follows:

Dan's Snowplowing, LLC 66 Aberdeen St Cheektowaga, NY 14225	<b>Alternate A</b> \$248,147.00	<b>Alternate B</b> \$318,347.00
Poplar Associated Contractors 12310 Cary Rd Alden, NY 14004	\$332,000.00	\$406,000.00
Gardenville Landscape & Nursery 3069 Clinton St West Seneca, NY 14224	\$208,000.00	\$298,000.00
Titan Development Inc 8534 Seaman Rd Gasport, NY 14067	\$288,500.00	\$368,500.00
Pinto Construction Services, Inc 132 Dingens St Buffalo, NY 14206	\$319,360.00	\$415,640.00

AMY M. KOBLER TOWN CLERK